Clawton Neighbourhood Watch

Police Messages Received 16th September 2014
This message relates to Log No. 519 of 15th September 2014. Police are investigating a report of sheep worrying in the Chilsworthy, Holsworthy area. This occurred over the weekend of Saturday 13th and Sunday 14th September 2014. 33 sheep were found dead by the farmer who contacted a vet who has confirmed that the attack was carried out by a dog or dogs. Police would like to advise members of the public that it is their responsibility to make sure that their dog is under control at all times and that landowners are permitted to shoot any dog found bothering livestock on their land. Police are appealing for witnesses to this incident. If you have any information please contact them on 101 quoting Log No. 519 of 15th September 2014. Thank you. 
(101 - The new non emergency number for Devon and Cornwall Police

Textphone 18001 101 for the deaf, hard of hearing or speech impaired

Always call 999 in an emergency)
